
Toilet & Shower Accessibility Statement for Pop-Up Campsites run by
Caravan and Motorhome Club

At our Pop-Up Campsites, we are committed to creating a welcoming and inclusive
environment for all our guests. We strive to provide a positive campsite experience, and we
are continuously working to improve our facilities and services.

Current Accessibility Limitations

We recognise that accessibility is crucial for many campers. However, due to the temporary
nature and location of our pop-up campsite, we regret that we currently do not have fully
accessible toilet or shower facilities on-site. We understand that this may pose an
inconvenience for some guests, and we sincerely apologise if this is the case.

Alternative Arrangements

Whilst we don’t advertise the campsite as having accessible toilets Holkham Hall itself does
offer accessible toilets for day visitors. We recommend that guests requiring accessible
facilities consider nearby permanent campsites or accommodations that may better suit their
needs. Our staff are available to assist with providing information on local options.

Commitment to Improvement

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we work towards enhancing the accessibility of our
pop-up campsites. We encourage you to share any suggestions or concerns, which will help
us prioritise future improvements via the feedback form you’ll receive after visiting. We are
committed to making our pop-up campsite as inclusive as possible, and are committed to
offering accessible toilets/showers at future events where possible.

Contact Us

If you have any questions regarding accessibility or need assistance planning your visit,
please do not hesitate to contact us at popupsites@camc.com. Our team is here to help
ensure that everyone has the opportunity to enjoy the beauty and adventure of the outdoors.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work towards a more accessible future.


